

## **MEMORANDUM**

Date: 06/24/2024

To: Finance Committee

From: Pete Neuberger, Deputy Director of Public Works
Subject: Request to Approve 2025 Special Assessment Policy

The Department of Public Works (DPW) recommends adoption of the revised Special Assessment Policy for 2025 (strike-and-bold version attached).

The following changes are proposed for 2025:

 Increase 4-inch and 6-inch Sanitary Lateral Rate from \$52 per lineal foot to \$55 per lineal foot to reflect bid price increases.

Thank you for your consideration.